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MANNING VALLEY HOCKEY ASSOCIATION  

 

2015 June NEWSLETTER 

 

 

An update from our June  2015 Board of Management Meeting held on the 25th June 2015 and other information of interest. 

 

a. Turf Sweeper 
Larry and Pete have repaired our turf sweeper. We have had to purchase new brushes and chain. 

 

b. RSA    

I have put a notice on the Association’s Facebook page. We have 7 members who have indicated they want to do the course. She would like more 

people. Remember your RSA expires after 5 years. The course is on Sunday 19
th

 but the Association will subsidise members by 50 %( if they do some 

bar duties) so will only cos members $6. 

c. Electric bench deep fryer and automatic can opener 

These items have been purchased for the canteen. 

 

d. Turf Fields 

e. We are working on two issues. We have asked for the bulbs to be replaced on both fields. Also the problem with no power in the dugouts and score board at the 

Alan Taylor Field. 

 

f. Men’s Division Secretary 

Still there have not been any takers. There is concern that there are not members attending their monthly meetings.  

 

g. Under 13 Boys State Tournament to be held in Taree 

Roster is below. A reminder that we will need volunteers for the Thursday and Friday due to work commitments by many of our members. 

           

Friday 10
th

 July, 2015 5pm to 8pm Town   (6 Volunteers) 

Friday 10
th

 July, 2015 5pm to 6pm and 7pm to 8pm Men’s Vets Hockey (2 Men to do Bin 

Run) 

Saturday 11
th

 July, 2015 6.30am to 11am Taree West (6 Volunteers) 
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Saturday 11
th

 July, 2015 9.30am to 10.30am and 1.30pm to 

2.30pm 

Men’s Vets (2 men to do bin run) 

Saturday 11
th

 July, 2015 11am to 3.30pm Chatham (6 Volunteers) 

Saturday 11
th

 July, 2015 4.30pm to 5.30pm Men’s Vets (2 men to do bin run) 

Saturday 11
th

 July, 2015 3.30pm to 8pm Great Lakes Strikers, Gloucester and 

Cougars (6 Volunteers) 

Saturday 11
th

 July, 2015 7pm to 8pm Men’s Vets (2 men to do bin run) 

Sunday 12
th

 July, 2015 6.30am to 10am Tigers (6 Volunteers) 

Sunday 12
th

 July, 2015 10am to 11am Men’s Vets (2 men to do bin run) 

Sunday 12
th

 July, 2015 10am to 1.30pm Wingham (6 Volunteers) 

Sunday 12
th

 July, 2015 1.30pm to 3pm then clean-up 

inside and out 

Sharks (6 Volunteers) 

Sunday 12
th

 July, 2015 2.30pm to 3.30pm Men’s Vet (2 Men to do bin run) 

    

 

Next Meeting for the carnival Committee is the 27th June 10 am at Clubhouse to finalise the organisational arrangements. 

There will be a Team Managers Meeting at 7 am on the Friday of the championships for the teams competing. 29 Teams competing at the 

Championships. 

h. Hockey at Moorland/Coopernook and Public Schools 

These school attended hockey sessions at our center. Thank you to the volunteers who help coach the children Greg Doolan “,Sticks” and Shaun 

Fuller. Thank you to Lyn Schneider and the other teachers for promoting hockey to our feeder schools. 

i. Our Under 15 Girls Representative Team 
Congratulations girls on a great weekend , coming second in pool , playing semifinal against Sydney South in a great game which Sydney South won 1/0 . The girls 
came third in div 2 . Well done girls and to Leanne Yarnold who coached the girls and Fiona Coleman who managed the team. 

State Selection :Well done to Emma Yarnold , Priya Bourke & Annika Toohey on their selection in the 15's girls State squad 2016. 

j. Holiday Coaching Clinic 

The Hockey NSW’s U12 School Holiday Development Clinics will be held 8
th

 July from 9 to 3 pm. Anyone who can help Greg would be very much 

appreciated. 

k.  Reminder for Goal Keeper Coaching  

Hockey NSW will be running a goal keeper clinic in the June school holidays. Nathan Burgers will be coming down from QLD again and Joc Bartram (arrow) and Cody 

Thomas (Aus 21) GK will be coaching alongside Nathan.  
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See May Newsletter for more information. 

 

l. Association Match Cards 

We are concerned that; 

Some Match Cards have not been signed by Captains /Umpires and players. 

Some Match Cards do not have the player’s names printed. Signatures are often hard to read. 

Some Match Cards do not have Best and Fairest points awarded. 

Umpires and Tech Official are to sign and print their names and if no tech official shows up please note it on the card. 

Remember these are legal documents. 

 

m. Change Rooms 

These have been completed. If you get a chance thank the “boys” for their efforts particular Larry, Pete ,Crosso and Kevin. The workmanship is first 

class. Their next “project” is to complete the stairs on the Terry Launders tiered seating side. If you have a suggestion for things that need doing at the 

Centre please contact a board member and not the volunteers. 

 

n. The ‘Toyota Drive my Club’ Raffle 
Leanne Yarnold picked up the raffle books from HNSW. It has been suggested that the books be “broken up” into smaller books to hand out and the 

numbers in books is recorded against the person who receives them. Craig has offered to sell them at the hockey field. The prize is a Toyota Rav and 

monies raised goes towards promoting Hockey by Hockey NSW. 

 

o.   Message from LT 

She has completed duty roster for the season (hard copies available). 

Teams please check when you  are on duty.   Also if a Women’s team is on for ”clean up” and there is a Men’s team on prior it would be appreciated 

if they could do the bins run and bring in the round tables.  

 

o. 2015 Under 11’s York Cup and the Kim Small Shield in Tamworth 

     The carnivals will be played over 3 days from Saturday 27th June until Monday 29th June and we wish our teams who are competing at the carnival all the    

best. 

 

p. Teams competing at Gloucester 

We have received positive feedback after some initial teething problems. 

From John 

NB: Any feedback on the report would be appreciated 


